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County of Ventura to Host First Redistricting Community Meeting on August 31, 2021 
 
Ventura, CA - The County of Ventura will host the first of five virtual Community 
Meetings about the supervisorial redistricting process on August 31, 2021 from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm. 
Community members are invited to learn about redistricting and provide input on how district
boundaries should be drawn to best represent communities in Ventura County.

 
The meetings can be accessed with the details below and no registration is required. Spanish 
interpretation will be available.  

• Tuesday, August 31: 6:00 pm-8:00 pm 
o Link to participate via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82292922502  
o Join via phone: Dial 1-669-900-6833 and enter meeting ID 82292922502# 

• Thursday, September 2: 6:00 pm-8:00 pm (Meeting hosted in Spanish with English 
interpretation) 

o Link to participate via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86508987787  
o Join via phone: Dial 1-669-900-6833 and enter meeting ID 86508987787# 

• Thursday, September 9: 6:00 pm-8:00 pm 
o Link to participate via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82715819678  
o Join via phone: Dial 1-669-900-6833 and enter meeting ID 82715819678# 

• Saturday, September 11: 10:00 am-12:00 pm 
o Link to participate via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85186242569  
o Join via phone: Dial 1-669-900-6833 and enter meeting ID 85186242569#  

• Monday, September 13: 6:00 pm-8:00 pm 
o Link to participate via Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86008812530  
o Join via phone: Dial 1-669-900-6833 and enter meeting ID 86008812530#  

To ensure that all persons have an opportunity to participate, each speaker will have at least three 
minutes to provide input. The meeting facilitator may extend each speaker’s time depending on the 
number of persons in attendance. The meetings will be streamed on www.ventura.org/redistricting and 
on the County Facebook pages in English at @CountyofVentura and in Spanish at 
@CondadodeVenturaEspanol. All meetings will be recorded and posted on the redistricting website.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82292922502
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86508987787
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82715819678
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85186242569
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86008812530
https://www.ventura.org/redistricting/
https://www.facebook.com/CountyOfVentura/
https://www.facebook.com/condadodeventuraespanol


 

Language interpretation and requests for disability-related modification or accommodation may be 
requested by calling 805-654-2998, emailing redistricting@ventura.org or in writing addressed to 
Redistricting, 800 South Victoria Avenue, Ventura, CA  93009. 

Residents can also provide input through the online mapping tool at or submitting a community input 
form at www.ventura.org/redistricting. Community members can also visit Ventura County Libraries, 
Oxnard Libraries and the Blanchard Community Library to provide input utilizing library computers or 
submit their hard copy materials at the library.  

For more information about the County’s redistricting process and how you can participate, 
visit www.ventura.org/redistricting, email redistricting@ventura.org or call 805-654-2998.  
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